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Afraaz and Alishba Khan Make a Meaningful Impact 

Through Volunteering! 

On October 20th, siblings Afraaz Khan (13A) and Alishba Khan (10C) joined forces 

for the "UAE Stands with Lebanon: Second Edition" initiative, where they worked 

hand in hand to pack essential packages for those affected by the ongoing conflict 

in Lebanon. The day was filled with enthusiasm as they collaborated with fellow 

volunteers, bringing their energy and dedication to a meaningful cause. Together, 

they engaged in various tasks, from organizing supplies to packing items with care, 

all while fostering a spirit of camaraderie and compassion. This experience not only 

allowed them to contribute to a vital humanitarian effort but also deepened their 

understanding of the importance of community service. It was a powerful reminder 

of how, together, they can make a difference in the lives of others. 

Congratulations to Afraaz and Alishba for their commitment to helping others and 

making a positive impact! 

 


